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October, 2015 PREZ SEZ Sid Brown

We had a great time at our Wrens Fall Fly-in. The weather was great!
People started coming in on Thursday and stayed through Sunday.
Saturday was the big day and we had more than 40 aircraft total with 23
being gyroplanes. We had 178 visitors and over 50 people at the lunch.
40% of the people flew more than 100 miles and one flew in from
Pennsylvania. We had folks from 10 states including Georgia, Florida,
North Carolina, and South Carolina. And quite a few of our members
showed up!

We will not be having our regular meeting this month since Boshears

is October 17th and 18th. T hope all of you will be attending this event. I
know many of you will be helping and thank you in advance for that.

Our next regular meeting is November 14th, Please be prepared to
nominate and elect your new president and board. I have enjoyed serving
but it is time for someone else to take the lead.

P.S. As many of you know, Fay Allen passed away last month. Fay and
Dennis have been faithful members of our club for many years. Fay was
always eager to help with the food trailer, food preparation, clubhouse
decorations, and anything else she could do to help out. She and Dennis
have been friends of my family for many years. We will miss her. Dennis,
our prayers are with you and your family. Thank you for all you and Fay
have done over the years for our club.

Keep 'em flying!
Sid

BOSHEARS SKYFEST
OCTOBER 17TH & 18TH, 2015
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Wrens Memorial Airport, Wrens, Ga.
September 18 - 19, 2015
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